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24" March 2023 

Dear Parents, 

| want to inform you, it is not my intention to continue as a Headteacher of Moss Bury 

Primary School beyond the Summer and | have, accordingly, resigned with my last 
day in post being the 31% August 2023. 

This decision has been made when | weigh up my age and the effects of the stroke | 
had in September 2020, balanced against the need of the school to have an 
energetic Headteacher to take Moss Bury through its next phase of progress. 

Mr Newbury and | will continue in the same roles and working the same days as we 

are now until the end of the summer. As more details of who will fill this vacancy - 
and the process that will be involved become known, | shall let you know. 

| would like to take this opportunity of thanking everybody for their support over the 

last few years, some of which have been challenging. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael an 

Headteacher


